
LITTLE BIRCH PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 

NOTICE 
  Councillors are summoned to attend the next 

Meeting of Little Birch Parish Council to be held at 7.00pm on  
Wednesday 7th April 2021 on Zoom 

If members of the public wish to join the meeting, please contact the clerk for the invitation. 

 

 
Agenda 
1.   To accept apologies for absence. 
2.  To receive Declarations of Interest 
3. Acceptance of Minutes of March Parish Council meeting  
4. Action Points from last meetings: all addressed or on the agenda.  
5.  Receive reports from i. Ward Councillor, ii. Balfour Beatty, iii. West Mercia Police. 
6. NDP  
7. Balfour Beatty Lengthsman Contract, verge cutting and any jobs for the 
 lengthsman .  
8. Report from the footpaths officer  
9.   Planning applications for consideration: -  
 210849 – Ruff Lane, An application to determine if prior approval is required for a 
proposed Change of Use of an agricultural building to one larger dwellinghouse (Class C3) 
10. Reports from any training or meetings attended.  
11. Village Hall Committee – selecting a representative for this committee. 
12. Finance :– 

I     Balance as at 4.03.21 (HSBC account: £3,023.91) 
Ii    Payments to be agreed; as on finance sheet. 
Iii Monies received: None 
iv. Request for financial aid: None received. 
v. Internal auditor - appointment 

13. To Receive Agenda Items for the next PC meeting (no discussion) 
  

The Annual Parish Meeting followed by the next LBPC meeting is due to be starting at 
7.00pm on May 5th 2021  Meetings should be back in the village hall by May, but we will 

confirm on the website prior to the event. 
 
 
Dates of Future Meetings for 2021 

 

Annual Meeting Wednesday May 5th  7.00pm 

 Wednesday June 2nd  7.00pm 

 Wednesday July 7th  7.00pm 

 Wednesday September 1st  7.00pm 

 Wednesday October 6th  7.00pm 

 Wednesday November 3rd  7.00pm 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sophie Glover 
Little Birch Parish Council Clerk 
C/o   lbpcclerk@gmail.com : Tel: 01432 617306                                                                       30th March 2021 
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